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As we approach the warmer months ahead, our Club has a lot of fun and 

interesting events planned.  Be sure to check our Events tab by returning to the 

home page.  We have a Club meeting scheduled for the usual third Thursday of 

the month on March 15th. This will be an opportunity to see an AC Cobra frame 

off repair.  The car was built in 1990 by Classic Roadster LTD out of North Dakota. 

Now with 32,000 miles you will have the opportunity to see what’s under the 

hood.  

On Sunday March 18th it’s off to the races at the Barona Drag Strip, the only 1/8th 

mile race track in San Diego. Come out to race or just spectate.  Check the events 

page for details. 

There are many more activities on our Events page that are not Club sponsored 

events.  These have been put together by Club members and we would love for 

you to join us at one of these events.  

Guests are always welcome at all our regular monthly club meetings and events. 

We can arrange a ride along if you are interested in seeing what it’s like to feel 

the Power and Grace of Shelby Automobile.  You can reach any Club Officer on 

the Home page, under the Contact US Tab. 


